
 
 
 
 
 

Advisory for Parent/Guardian on Hearing Screening Test  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Health Promotion Board’s School Health Service team conducts a hearing screening 
test as part of your child’s/ward’s annual health screening in school.  
 
No abnormality has been detected in the hearing screening test done for your child/ward.  
 
However, parents/guardians are advised to seek further medical attention, should they 
notice their child/ward having or developing the following symptoms: 
 
Does your child/ward:  

1. Turn up the volume of the TV excessively high? 
2. Respond inappropriately to questions?  
3. No reply when you call him/her?  
4. Watch others to imitate what they are doing?  
5. Have articulation problems or speech/language delays?  
6. Have learning problems?  
7. Complain of earaches or head noises?  
8. Have difficulty understanding what people are saying?  

 
These symptoms indicate that your child/ward may have a hearing problem. If you feel that 
your child/ward may have difficulty in hearing, it would be advisable to bring him/her to 
consult a doctor for further assessment. 
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